Notice of Public Hearing

A copy of the proposed 2021-2022 Yancey County Budget has been submitted to the Board of
Commissioners and filed with the Clerk to the Board of Commissioners on May 10, 2021. A
copy of the proposed budget is available for public inspection at the Yancey County Manager’s
Office. Notice is hereby given to the public that the Yancey County Board of Commissioners
will hold a public hearing at 6:00 p.m., Monday, June 14, 2021. The public hearing will be in
the Yancey County Courtroom in the Yancey County Courthouse, 110 Town Square, Burnsville,
NC. The purpose of this hearing is to receive comment and to consider the 2021-2022 Fiscal
Year Budget for Yancey County.

Sonya Morgan
Clerk to the Yancey County Board of Commissioners
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